
Agenda Report 

DATE: April 9, 2007 

TO: City Council 

FROM: City Manager 

RE: ADOPTION OF A RESOLUTION TO REPORT TO PERS THE 
VALUE OF THE EMPLOYER PAID MEMBER CONTRIBUTION 
FOR POLICE SERGEANTS 

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that the City Council implement the agreement with the 
Pasadena Police Sergeants Association (PPSA) by: 

1) Adopting a Resolution to report to CalPERS the value of the 
Employer Paid Member Contribution (EPMC) as compensation effective 
April 9, 2007; and, 

2) Authorizing the City Manager to enter into an agreement 
implementing a supplemental plan through the Public Agency Retirement 
System to provide a benefit equivalent to the CalPERS EPMC benefit for 
employees represented by the PPSA who would have been eligible for the 
CalPERS benefit but who retired prior to the implementation. 

BACKGROUND: 

These actions implement the terms of the MOU between the City of Pasadena 
and the PPSA. In 2002, the City Council approved the EPMC benefit for Police 
Sergeants as part of the adoption of the MOU, however, the Resolution required 
to implement this benefit was inadvertently overlooked at that time. Under State 
law, the EPMC benefit can not be made retroactive; therefore, staff recommends 
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the implementation of a supplemental plan through the Public Agency 
Retirement System (PARS), at an approximate cost of $2,000 per month, to 
provide the same benefit to the three Police Sergeants who retired after the 
MOU was approved. The implementation of the PARS supplement does not 
create an additional expense, in that had the CalPERS EPMC benefit been 
implemented in 2002, the cost of the benefit for the three retirees would have 
been rolled into the City's annual CalPERS contribution rates. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

This action implements existing agreements that were previously approved by 
the City Council as part of negotiations with union; therefore the fiscal impact of 
these changes is included in the adopted FY 2007 Operating Budget. 

Respectfully submitted, 
/ 

City Manager 

Prepared and approved by: 

KARYN S. EZELL 
Director of Human Resources 




























